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Principal’s Pen 
  
 Thank you to all of our families and community members who joined us on Tuesday, December 17th for 
our holidays concerts. A huge thank you to all of our students and Mr. Ranger! 
 Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable holiday season with your families and friends. Thank you for 
all of your support of Mill Stream! 

This year, MSES will be collecting aluminum can tabs for Ronald McDonald House Charities. Their 
mission is keeping families together and near the medical care they need through a network of local Chapters. 
If you would like to donate tabs to the Ronald MacDonald House Charities, please send tabs to MSES in care 
of Mrs. Dorr. Thank you in advance for your generosity!  

Throughout the year, please do not hesitate to contact teachers, Mrs. Lovell or myself with questions or 
concerns that may arise.  When we work together, students will have a great year! 
 

Mill Stream Elementary School 
Phone 634-3121        Fax 634-4294 

Julie Kimball, Principal 
 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember . . . 
 
January 2nd    Students and Staff Return 
January 9th    School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
January 10th    Newsletter Goes Home 
January 20th    No School 
January 23rd    School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
January 24th    Newsletter Goes Home 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTG News 
 

Mark your calendars, our next PTG Meeting is 
Jan. 22 at 4:30 p.m. in the library. We are 
always looking for new voices so please join us. 
(Kids are welcome too!) We will be discussing 
the Spring Event Calendar and a new PTG 
Classroom Helpers program opportunity. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Cold Weather Reminder 
 

Please be sure your child is prepared to 
play outside on cold days as students go 

outside if the temperature is 10 degrees or 
warmer with the wind chill. Thank you! 

Reminders 
 
Our school day begins at 7:45 a.m. This is also when adult supervision begins at Mill Stream. To ensure 
the safety of our students, please be sure students are not dropped off prior to 7:45 a.m.  
 
If you drop off your child/children in the morning, please be sure they make their way directly to the 
playground. This is a valuable social time of the day for our students.   
 

Thank you for your attention to these matters! 


